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What did we do last week?
This week, the students explored
seafloor spreading, and who originally
discovered seafloor spreading. In
social studies, the students explored the
culture and life of Ancient
Mesopotamia. In reading, the students
began their unit on biographies. In
math, the students worked on factoring
and simplifying expressions. In religion,
the students learned about the
Patriarch Joseph. In writing, the
students began their persuasive writing
assignment. 

Announcements and News from Miss
Trenkamp

Next week, the students will review and compare the Patriarchs in
religion. In math, the students will review before their test. In social
studies, the students will end their unit with writing in cuneiform on
clay. In science, the students will begin their models of seafloor
spreading. In reading, the students will continue to read and learn
about others through biographies. In writing, the students will finish
their persuasive essays. 

Next week will be a busy week for students in terms of assignments.
It will be beneficial to them to study or work ahead a little each
night, so they don't become overwhelmed next week.

Students worked this week on getting back into routines and setting
themselves up for success for the rest of the year. This is something
that we will as a class continue to work on, so that the students
continue to develop positive habits.

The students all set third quarter goals, and I was able to meet with
them to discuss specific steps that will help them achieve those
goals. I emphasized to all of the students that the biggest piece of
reaching their goals is their attitude. If they do their best, and
intentionally work hard they will see growth. 

Throughout the year, I love to support the students outside of the
classroom as well. If the students happen to have a home event for
an extra curricular, I would love to attend. Please email me
possible dates and locations as they come up!  

Blessings,

Jordan Trenkamp
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nkamp@
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phone: 517.543.3460 

ext. 15

visit:

misstre
nkampsixthgrade.

weebly.com
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St Mary School
Shaping Hearts and Minds in the Service

of Christ

Big Assignments

No  School

$2 Tuesday

$2 Tuesday

$2 Tuesday

No  School

Catholic Schools Week

Nonuniform
virtuous student

Simple Solutions Quiz Thursday
Spelling Quiz Thursday
Chapter 6 Math Test Wednesday
Patriarchs Quiz Thursday
Persuasive Writing Thursday
Ancient Mesopotamia open note quiz Tuesday
Feb. Book Report 3/3

$2 Tuesday

$2 Tuesday

No  afternoon 
bussing

International
 Day

Ash Wednesday


